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Professor J. Ferrater Mora 
Department of Philosophy 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania 19010 

Dear Professor Mora: 

Thank you very much for writing a letter 
on behalf of Stanley Rosen in connectlon with a 
research professorship. Your letter should be 
of substantial help to the Dean and the committee 
which will decide about recommendations concerning 
the professorships to be avarded in the future. I 
believe there is a good possibility that Stanley 
will receive a professorship, and I am most 
grateful to you for your help. 

Sincerely yours, 

Cari R. Hausman, Head 
Department of Philosophy 
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